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Dear Parents/Carer 
 

With the great weather at the beginning of the week it 
was fantastic to see so many bikes and scooters filling 
the new bike shed!  We are delighted with the extra 
space!  Over the next few weeks some additional bike 
stands will be placed in the old bike shed (now next to 
the studio hall) so that pupils entering at the side gate 
can park their bikes there! 
 

Year 1 had a really exciting start to the week as classes 
3 and 4 took it in turns to go on the train to Bottesford.  
The children had a fantastic time, thank you again to Dr 
Bike and Sustainable Transport Lincolnshire for 
making this possible. 

Foundation Stage went to Belton House yesterday.  
They had a great time exploring the grounds and 
enjoying their picnic.  It has also been brilliant to see 
the amazing costumes that have been produced for their 
mini-beast day today! 
 

The rounders team have been in action this week.  They 
played in the Grantham Schools Tournament yesterday 
and were a credit to the school. 
 

Don’t forget that we break up today.  Children return to 
school on Monday 6th June.  Have a brilliant break. 
 

Paul Hill  
Headteacher 

Bingo 
 
Thank you to everyone who came to our Bingo evening 
last Thursday.  We managed to raise over £50.  The 
money will continue to be used to buy books for the 
school Library. 
 
Bags to School: 
 
You should each have received the Bag to School letter 
and bag this week.  If you are having a clear out then it 
would be fantastic if you could place good quality 
clothes and shoes in the bag and return it to school on 
Friday 10th June. 
 
 
Summer Fair 
 
Our next fund raising event will be The Summer Fare 
on Friday 8th July straight after school.  If anybody 
would like to be involved then please talk to Mrs Toole 
or Mrs Brockington.  Donations would be gratefully 
received as follows: 
 

Tombola items – drop off at the school office any 
time after the half term break. 

Cuddly toys (in good condition) – again any time 
after half term 

Sweets to fill our sweetie cups (we will give the 
cups out later in half term) 

Cakes – handed in on the day of the Fair 
Toys and books – any time after half term 

 
If anybody has any additional ideas for stalls then we 
would welcome suggestions and help.  Thank you all 
for your support. 

Dates for Your Diary: 

 

8th June  Year 5 Trip – Belton House 
9th June  Year 5/6 Girls Cricket Tournament 
WC 13th June Phonics Test Week 
13th June   Year 3 Trip – Cadbury World 
14th June  Year 4 Trip - Cadbury World 
14th June  Year 6 Yorkshire Wildlife Park 
16th June  Year 6 Boys Cricket Tournament  
22nd June  Year 6 Cricket Visit 
23rd June  Mini Olympics at Meres 
28th June  Year 2 Skegness 
29th June  Year 1 Skegness 
29th June  Years 4-6 Sports Day (Meres) 
30th June  Year 5 visit Charles Reid 
5th July  Year 5 Yorkshire Wildlife Park 
8th July  Sports Day FS, Years 1 and 2 

      The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

For the attention of Year 2 Parents/Carers 
 
From Monday 6th June (first day back after half term) 
we will be changing the way in which the Year 2 Pupils 
enter school in the morning.  Both Miss Howes and 
Miss Clark will open their doors at 8:50am so that 
children can enter their class directly.  They will no 
longer be required to line up.  This will ease congestion 
on the playground and help to prepare them for Year 3. 


